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From: Diana Burn - DNR [mailto:diana.burn@state.co.us] 
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2015 5:07 PM
To: 'Chuck Dunning'
Subject: Jolly Platts
 
Hi Chuck – reminder – we also need the flaring request for the 3 wells associated with this battery. 
There needs to be a gas analysis that specifically includes hydrogen sulfide; an explanation of why
there is flaring and an economic evaluation as to why the gas isn’t being sold – this needs to be
thoughtful (distance to pipeline vs gas EUR, alternative methods that may have been contemplated
to use the gas, etc.); the gas needs to be metered at minimum at the 2 different leases –the Jolly
Platt can be allocated to the 2 different wells.  At this point we would expect that CDPHE has done
whatever approving they need to do for the flaring or at minimum the paperwork you would have
submitted to them should have an assigned number from CDPHE while it is in their processing
queue, that should be included in the Form 4 Sundry Notice.
 
Thanks,
Diana
 
Diana Burn, P.E.
Eastern Engineering Supervisor

P 303.894.2100 x5106 | F 303.894.2109 | C 303.918.6320
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
Diana.Burn@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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